
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 7/16/2013 4:30:11 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Sonoma Tree Meeting 

Meredith:
I received your voice mail from last week and am following up. I am trying to find out who on my side 
will be attending. Could you or somebody else from PG&E send me a couple dates and times that work 
for PG&E and I will those against the people over at the CPUC?
If you have any questions please call my cell|Redacted
Also, Friday's meeting I forwarded the invite to Werner Blumer and Arthur O'Donnell from Energy 
Division. Lastly, I received the meeting notice concerning the Metcalf Substation.
See you Friday.

as I am out of the office this week.

Ray
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